Our Ref: 126 16

13th October 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

I have organised an excursion on Monday 31st October to go to the Liverpool Philharmonic to see Alfred Hitchcock's Psycho. The film will be screened alongside a live performance of the score. There will also be an opportunity to attend a talk with Dr Ruth Doughty, a member of the faculty of the Liverpool Screen School at Liverpool John Moores University.

To cover the cost of entry, the school asks for a voluntary contribution of £7.00. If the voluntary contributions do not cover the cost of this trip, we regret it may have to be cancelled. In line with a recent change to our Charging Policy, pupils for whom we receive Pupil Premium funding (eg. those entitled, or previously entitled, to Free School Meals) will <u>not</u> be required to make a voluntary contribution for this trip.

In order to reserve your son/daughter's place, please complete the permission slip below and return it along with the payment in the envelope provided to the school office. Cheques should be made available to St Margaret's School Fund.

Students will need to make their own arrangements for transport. If they wish to attend the talk we will meet outside the venue at 6.00pm (the talk starts at 6.15pm). Otherwise, students should meet us outside the venue at 7.15pm (the screening starts at 7.30pm). The finish time is yet to be confirmed

screening starts at 7.30pm. The mish time is yet	t to be committed.	
Thank you for your continued support.		
Yours sincerely		
Mrs S Bell Head of English		
★ REPLY SLIP TO Mrs Bell – Psycho		
Name:	Form:	
I give permission for my son/daughter to attered refundable voluntary contribution of £7.00. (Genvelope in order that we can secure the places	Cash or cheques to St Margaret's S	School Fund in a named, sealed

I understand that my son/daughter's journey to and from the event is my responsibility.

Signed:	(parent/carer)	Date:
5.8ca	(parent, carer)	2466.